Deacons Meeting Minutes 5/15/22

James Crain called the meeting to order.

Prayer requests were mentioned. Bill Broadhead, Red Bankston, and William Emrich
opened the meeting with prayer.

Steven Ammann gave the financial report. Buddy Mullins made a motion that the
financials be approved. William Emrich 2nd, and all were in favor.

Steven Ammann gave a report on the daycare grant and how the funds have been spent
for the months of March and April.

Staff Reports
- Sam- Youth summer camps start in June.

- MeShay- VBS is in June, and kids’ camp is in July.

On behalf of the Building and Grounds Committee, William Emrich made a motion that
Shivers Construction make the necessary repairs on the outside of the church buildings.
Bill Broadhead 2nd the motion, and all were in favor.

The special hearts banquet will be held on June 18th at noon.

The annual deacon fellowship and organizational meeting will be held on July 9th at 6:00
p.m.

A list of men were presented as deacon nominees.
Tim Brewer gave a report on recent Sunday school attendance.

Tim Brewer made a motion that the minutes be approved. Steve Pruett 2nd, and all
were in favor.

James Crain gave his closing remarks.



